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September 15, 2025
Dear Families,

We hope that the school year has been off to a great start. It's already
that time of year when we get to prepare for parent-teacher conferences!

Monday, October 13, 2025 is our Parent/Teacher Conference Day for
parents and guardians, which will be held in person. Students do not
have school on October 13™, but they are strongly encouraged to
attend because we are discussing their progress and future.

In preparation for this conference, Advisors will be creating a plan for
discussing the following:
e Pittsburgh Promise Eligibility (Transition Managers are available to join)
e Graduation Status
e Current Grades and Attendance

Conferences will be held on Monday, October 13", from 11:00 AM - 2:30
PM and from 4:00 - 6:30 PM. Each conference will last approximately 25
minutes.

A Google Form will be sent out via email - please complete the Google
Form by Tuesday, October 7" to register for Parent-Teacher
Conferences with your student’s Advisor. The Advisor will call or email
to confirm the time for your conference. If you are not available to meet
on October 13™, please let your student’s Advisor know how to contact
you to arrange a meeting at another time.

Language interpretation will be available via a phone service, as needed, in
any language throughout the day. In-person Spanish interpretation will be
available upon request.

We have a goal of 60% of our parents attending conferences each year -
please help us meet our goal!

We look forward to meeting with you and your student.

] Dr. Dara Ware Allen
2027 Assistant Principal Principal and CEO
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